<DATE>

<CONTACT>

<TITLE>

<COMPANY>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY, STATE  ZIP>
Dear <CONTACT>:

As we are nearing completion of our new Chamber of Commerce Headquarters and Visitor Center, we are preparing for our moving needs.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to participate in our move.  Our goal with the process is to be as fair as possible to our members and give you equal opportunity. 
We have discussed this project at length internally and have several options to present.  Our move will be highly publicized in both television and print which will provide tremendous opportunity for exposure for your company.   Therefore, we are looking for a member moving company to partner with us, possibly on an in-kind basis.  

We are currently looking at a move the week of December 21.  If you are interested in discussing this further, please contact me at (828) 258-6119.  I would appreciate your response as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support of the Asheville Area Chamber of Commerce.  

Sincerely,

Rojeanous K. Rush

Vice President, Finance and Operations

